
Jonathan Alexander 

Robert R. Allen  

Beatrice A. Asken    

Professor Jeffrey Biegel and Sharon Biegel   

Charles Bornstein   

Brooklyn College Alumni Association 

Kenneth Brown ’91 and Ann Cassano ’91   

Charles and Rosemary Catalano 

Samantha D. Chan 

Chancy Memorial Foundation  

Professor Douglas H. Cohen and  

Michael Pride 

Rena Crabill 

Noah E. Creshevsky, Professor Emeritus  

Charles Eubanks 

Marilyn Freedman 

Bernard and Ethel Garil      

Professor Douglas Geers and Dr. Maja Cerar  

Janice Lake Gerboth   

Fred and Roben Gerson ’71 

Jean Wilner Gold ’63  

Lucille Field Goodman, Professor Emerita  

Professor David Grubbs  

Nancy M. Hager, Professor Emerita   

Estate of Professor Jean Hakes   

Douglas Hedwig, Professor Emeritus    

Julianne and Jules (’55) Hirsh   

Sarah Iams, CLT, Department of Theater 

Marguerite Iskenderian 

Leila Khoshnoudi 

Kingsborough Community College 

Charles and Nancy Leins 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tania J. León, Distinguished Professor    

Professor Alexandra Lewis and Bim Strasberg  

Peter Lieberman ’67  

Merrill Lynch 

Bruce C. MacIntyre, Professor Emeritus, and  

  Mary Paul   

Estate of Paul Mazursky ‘51 

Francine McCartney 

Jesse Miller ‘04 

Nancy Millet 

Aurora Messina Natt   

Network for Good 

Barbara Oldham 

Ursula Oppens, Distinguished Professor   

Professor Jane Palmquist 

Pfizer Pharmaceutical Company, Inc.   

Ehud “Udi” Pladott, M.M. ’06  

Anthony Quaranta  

Vivian S. Ramalingam 

Professor Honora Raphael   

Dan J. Schulman 

Paul M. Shelden, Professor Emeritus   

Steinway and Sons      

Professor Jeffrey J. Taylor and  

  Bernard F. Taylor 

Leonard (’50) and Claire (’52) Tow 

June C. Von Gizycki 

Roberta Rose Wallach 

Norman Weinstein, M.A. ‘75 

Wells Fargo & Company 

Paula A. Whitlock 

Willow Arts & Entertainment 

John Vetter 

  

This Donor List is updated throughout the year, and makes it possible for us to award 
scholarships to deserving students. To add your name, make your check payable to 
Brooklyn College Foundation (with “Conservatory” in the memo line) and send to: 

 

Conservatory of Music of Brooklyn College 

2900 Bedford Avenue 

Brooklyn, NY 11210 

For information or to donate online visit bcmusic.org 

2021-2022 Donors 

Conservatory of Music—Brooklyn College of CUNY 

The Conservatory of Music, in grateful appreciation of the many generous contributors to its 
Scholarship Funds, Endowment Fund and the Walter W. Gerboth Music Library 

Endowment, wishes to acknowledge its friends. 

Brooklyn College School of Visual, Media and Performing Arts 
Michelle J. Anderson, President Maria Conelli, Dean 

Conservatory of Music 
Marianne Gythfeldt, Director 

 
 42nd Biannual 

INTERNATIONAL ELECTROACOUSTIC 

MUSIC FESTIVAL 

George Brunner, Director 
 

Emerging Composers Concert 
 

 

Friday, November 5, 2021 at 7 p.m. 
Online 



 
 
Wipeout  Zhi Chen
  
  
Rubble  Melissa Kaitlyn Carter
  
 
Chit Chat  Jared Rosen
  
 
Eight Different Times in My Life Parker Allen
  
 
Echo  Emmanuel Ortiz
  
 
Describe How the Computer Has Been Used as a Tool for Warfare Ian Douglas Moore
  
 
Waves of a Radio Rubens Salles
  
 
You Deserve to Be Here Shane Chapman
  
 
Uninstall  Nate McManus
  

 
 42nd Biannual 

INTERNATIONAL ELECTROACOUSTIC 

MUSIC FESTIVAL 

George Brunner, Director 
 

Emerging Composers Concert 
 

 

Friday, November 5, 2021 at 7 p.m. 
Online 

Please join us for our upcoming free concerts of contemporary works and  

new acoustic and electroacoustic music  

 

conTEMPO  

Monday, November 29 at 7 p.m. 

Don Buchwald Theater 

Rieko Aizawa, Director 

The Conservatory’s New Music ensemble performs contemporary works. 

 

Brooklyn Electroacoustic Ensemble (BEE) 

Tuesday, November 30 at 7:30 p.m. 

Topfer Recital Hall 

Jules Gimbrone, Director 

New and classic electroacoustic works 

 

Composers Concerts I, II, and III 

Monday, December 6 at 7 p.m. in Don Buchwald Theater 

Monday, December 13 at 7 p.m. in Don Buchwald Theater 

Tuesday, December 14 at 7 p.m. Online 

Douglas Cohen, Faculty Coordinator 

Shane Chapman, Program Coordinator  

Conservatory of Music composers present 

their new acoustic and electroacoustic works. 

 

Computer Music Showcase 

Thursday, December 16 at 7 p.m. 

Topfer Recital Hall 

Jacob Sachs-Mishalanie, Director 

Students of the Electroacoustic Music class present new original acousmatic 
and interactive electronic works.  


